
Date: 1
st
 August, 2023 

Place: Hyderabad 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services 

Listing Department, 

PJ Tower, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400001, India 

Scrip Code: 513228 

National Stock Exchange of India 

Listing Department, 

‘Exchange Plaza’, C-1, Block-G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

Mumbai 400051, India 

Scrip Code: PENIND 

Sub: Intimation of receipt of request for reclassification from the “'Promoter/Promoter Group” to 

the “'Public” Category in accordance with Regulation 31A of The Securities and Exchange 

Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 31A of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, as amended (“Listing Regulations”), we wish to inform you that the 

Company has received request from Dr. Y Rekha Rao, who is holding 1,49,057 (One Lakh Forty 

Nine Thousand Fifty Seven) Equity Shares of the Company, representing 0.11% of the paid-up 

Equity Share Capital of the Company and who is presently classified as part of Promoter and 

Promoter Group of the Company, for reclassification as a public shareholder by her letter dated 

1
st
 August, 2023. 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 31A of the Listing Regulations, we wish to further inform you that the 

Company has also received request from Mr. Y Muralidhar Rao, who is holding 1,10,400 (One 

Lakh Ten Thousand Four Hundred) Equity Shares in the Company, representing 0.12% of the 

paid-up Equity Share Capital of the Company and who is presently classified as part of Promoter 

and Promoter Group of the Company, for reclassification a public shareholder by his letter dated 

1
st
 August, 2023. 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 31A of the Listing Regulations, we wish to further inform you that the 

Company has also received request from Fort Kochi Holdings Limited, who is holding Nil 

Equity Shares in the Company, representing Nil% of the paid-up Equity Share Capital of the 

Company and who is presently classified as part of Promoter and Promoter Group of the 

Company, for reclassification a public shareholder by its letter dated 1
st
 August, 2023. 

 

The necessary steps will be undertaken by the Company in compliance with Regulation 31A of 

the Listing Regulations.  

 

This intimation is made in compliance with Regulation 31A (8) of the Listing Regulations. We 

are enclosing herewith the copy of the request letters received from Dr. Rekha Rao, Mr. Y 

Muralidhar Rao and Fort Kochi Holdings Limited as Annexure to this intimation. 

 

Please take the above in your records. 

Thanking you 

 

Yours faithfully, 

for Pennar Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Mirza Mohammed Ali Baig 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Encl: a/a 
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